
Tuesday, May 7, 2024 

Announcements 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dons:  Tomorrow is College Wear Wednesday.  All 
students and staff are welcome to participate.  Wear your 
college gear-shirts, hats, lanyards, etc!  ONLY COLLEGE 
HATS WILL BE ALLOWED ON WEDNESDAYS!  If you 
wear college gear, you will be released 5 minutes early for 
Lunch on Wednesday.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Juniors going on the Dodgers Career Fair Field 
Trip:  The trip is Wednesday, May 8th.  If you have not 
signed into the Google Classroom, if you have not made a 
MLB Ticket Account, or if you have not submitted a screen 
shot of your ticket, please do this TODAY!  All tickets have 
been distributed.  If there is a problem with your ticket, or 
if you need additional help, please see Ms. Nelson in Room 
415 at Brunch.  These steps must be completed in order for 
you to attend the trip.  More Information has been posted 
to the Google Classroom.  Please contact Ms. Nelson in 
Room 415 or Ms. Grimm in Room 205 with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sophomores and Juniors:  Are you interested in a 
Firefighting career?  Next year, Mt. SAC will offer a Fire 
Science course for B.P.U.S.D. students.  Space is limited to 
10 students only!  See your counselor TODAY if you are 
interested.  You must have a GPA of 3.0 to apply. 
 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Pass-Catch-Run...start your year off with Girls’ Flag 
Football.  Learn the game and have fun!  Our first tryouts 
will be Wednesday, May 8th, and Thursday, May 9th, from 
4pm-5:30pm on the Football Field.  Be sure to wear athletic 
gear.  No jewelry and no long nails allowed.  Bring water, 
cleats or tennis shoes and be ready to work.  If you have 
any questions, please see Coach Pitman in the PE Office.  
See you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are a returning student athlete or a new student 
athlete who will be playing sports in the summer or next 
school year, get your physical out of the way now!  
Physicals will be held here at Sierra Vista on Wednesday, 
May 15th, Tuesday, May 21st and Thursday, May 23rd,  
from 3:30pm-5:00pm for $25.  Stop by the Athletics Office 
for the physical form and instructions on getting cleared.  
Remember you cannot practice or even step foot onto a 
practice facility unless you are cleared through the 
Athletics Office.  If you have any questions that need to be 
answered, stop by Room 316 today. 

Attention Book Club:  There will be a Book Club meeting 
TODAY in Room 416 during Lunch.  See you there! 
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